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Elley Supports Need for
Natural Health Product – ‘Empowerplus’
Ottawa, June 12, 2003 – Reed Elley, MP for Nanaimo-Cowichan today met with and offered his support for the consumers of the natural health product ‘Empowerplus’.  This product has been used by people who are afflicted with bi-polar affective disorder or manic depression.  “The people that I have met with are very concerned that Health Canada has closed the US border to the importing of Empowerplus.  They claim that after years of a downward spiral in all aspects of their personal health, this Natural Health Product has given them hope and a new lease on life.”
“When I sat as the Vice-Chair of the Standing Committee on Health, we issued a report that called for the designation of natural health products as a food, rather than a drug.  Unfortunately the federal government failed to act on this recommendation and now innocent people are facing health problems through their unwillingness to act,” stated Elley.  “Furthermore, Health Canada has closed a double blind study on the natural health product ‘Empowerplus’ that was being researched by the University of Calgary and funded by the Government of Alberta.”
“I ask that the Minister of Health reopen the Canada/US border to this natural health product and further that her Department remain open to alternative health methods.  The testimony of the people that I have met, that have used ‘Empowerplus’, confirm that it has changed their lives for the better.  Why would the Minister of Health deny people the right to feel healthy?” closed Elley.
- 30 -
